
   

About C-RAD AB 
 

C-RAD develops new and innovative solutions for the use in advanced radiation therapy. The company 
group of C-RAD offers products and solutions for patient positioning, tumor localization and radiation 
treatment systems. End users are radiation therapy clinics worldwide. All product development is 
conducted in three fully owned subsidiaries; C-RAD Positioning AB, C-RAD Imaging AB and C-RAD 
Innovation AB. C-RAD Imaging AB is located in Östersund while the other companies are located in 
Uppsala. Number of employees are currently 19 people. The activities in C-RAD AB originates in 
research and development at the Karolinska Institutet in Solna and the The Royal Institute of Technology 
in Stockholm. Sales of the company’s first product, the C-RAD SentinelTM, started during autumn 2006. A 
co-operation agreement has been signed with the German company LAP. Distribution agreements has 
also been established for USA, Japan, Korea, China and Italy. C-RAD AB is a listed company on 
Aktietorget since 23 July 2007. 

 
Press release 2008-09-12 
 

New Sentinel systems ready for delivery 
 

C-RAD AB with its three fully owned subsidiaries develops new and innovative solutions 
for the use in advanced radiation therapy. The company has released a new hardware 
update and transferred the manufacturing of the Sentinel system to a subcontractor.  
 

The Sentinel hardware has been further developed in order to increase the quality, improve the 
service friendliness and lower the manufacturing costs. The manufacturing process has been 
streamlined and transferred to a subcontractor, a company with long experience of medical 
devices manufacturing. After a six months long production break we are now able to 
manufacture and deliver Sentinel systems to our customers. The subcontractor is currently 
manufacturing ten Sentinel systems that will be ready for delivery at the end of September. 
 

Cristina Svensson, CEO, C-RAD Positioning AB: 
“The intensive work during 2008 to improve the quality and lower the manufacturing costs for the 
Sentinel system has now been successfully completed.  
By transferring the manufacturing process to a subcontractor we will also be able to manufacture the 
Sentinel systems with high quality and reduce delivery time. We are very pleased to start deliveries of 
ordered systems to our customers.” 
 
 
 

For further information:  
Erik Hedlund, CEO C-RAD AB, Telefon 018 - 66 69 31, E-post erik.hedlund@c-rad.se 
 
 


